From: kcrady@twc.com

To: Luckett, Jay P
Subject: Case # 19DEVPLAN1087
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 6:38:48 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Mr. Luckett,

I am writing this email to oppose the requested binding elements on the property located at
7425 Saint Andrews Church Road. I am concerned about the amount of traffic this would
cause. There is only one way in or out of our subdivision and it is located right at this
property. I feel the extra traffic could create a dangerous situation especially since the school
buses stop in front of this location.

I am also concerned about the hours of operation. I have witnessed cars being brought in on
trailers with no license plates as late as midnight. I also witnessed the grass being cut at 11:30
pm. Please consider these things when making a decision. Thank you for your time.

Kind Regards,

Ken Crady
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